
California State University, San Bernardino 

Facilities Post-Pandemic Sub-Committee 

 

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 

9:00am – 10:00am 

In attendance: Juan Macias, Jennifer Sorenson, Brandon Hernandez, Eric Chan, Alison Wade, 
John Griffin, Thomas Sekayan, Christina Hassija, Ginny Hatter 

1. Welcome 
a. April 4th, symposium each subcommittee will share what they have been working 

on  
b. Subcommittee report requires 2 – 3 pages, discussing what the team is 

recommending for CSUSB campus 
2. Sub-Committee Wrap up and Report Review 

a. Jenny has gone over past minutes to take out information to create an overview 
of what the team has discussed 

b. Jenny is opening the floor to allow one in the sub-committee to report out on 
April 4th 

c. Jenny reading proposed report to the committee 
i. Recommendations: 

1. April 4th will be hearing on other sub-committees opinions or 
recommendations about technology access 

2. Rules around space were created back in the ’70s and need to be 
readdressed to fit a modern time 

3. Telecommuting one day a week is not relieving the CSUSB space 
crunch.  

ii. Committee to review the proposed report and send back to Jenny with 
any recommendations before April 1st 

iii. Each committee has 15 min to share their presentation  
 

3. Sub-Committee Symposium Presentation 
a. Thomas Sekayan and John Griffin will speak out at the symposium 
b. Slides already created but may update is needed.  
c. Jenny will send presentation from October 2021 to the team  

4. Post-Pandemic Symposium – April 4th 10:00 am-2:00 pm SMSU South 
RSVP to Provost@csusb.edu  

mailto:Provost@csusb.edu


 
 


